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The African Light Source: Towards a Brighter Future TABBETHA
DOBBINS, Rowan Univ., SIMON CONNELL, Univ. of Johannesburg, SEKAZI
MTINGWA, TriSEED Consultants, LLC, BRTAN MASARA, South African Inst.
of Physics, TSHEPO NTSOANE, Nesca, SA, LAWRENCE NORRIS, NSBP, HER-
MAN WINICK, DORIAN BOHLER, SLAC Natl. Accel. Lab, KENNETH
EVANS-LUTTERODT, Brookhaven Natl. Lab, PHILIP OLADIJO, Int. U. of
Sci.  Tech. Botswana, ERNEST MALAMUD, Fermi Natl. Accel. Lab (retired),
FRANCESCO SETTE, EDWARD MITCHELL, ESRF, PROSPER NGABONZ-
1ZA, MPI-Stuttgart — The African Light Source Foundation works toward posi-
tioning a synchrotron light source on the continent of Africa - the only habitable
continent without this high impact infrastructure. The work has included convening
of three international conferences, the first at ESRF in Grenoble, France (2015) and
the second at the University of Ghana - Legon (2019). The third will convene in
Kigali, Rwanda (November 2020). In 2015, a steering committee was elected and
a set of resolutions and roadmap were developed. Since then, actions to advance
the roadmap have included developing: the Pan African and African governmen-
tal profile, the user base, human capacity and local feeder infrastructure, regional
and African consortia programs, and linkages to stakeholders; initiating the Concep-
tual Design Report and acquiring funding. One important human capacity building
program is led by the LAAAMP project (sponsored by ITUPAP and the IUCr). A
recent publication in Biophysical Reviews highlights the socioeconomic case for an
advanced light source in Africa. Read more at http://www.africanlightsource.org/
and https://laamp.iucr.org/.
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